
 

 

PHILGEPS ACCESSIBILITY 

We are glad to inform you that the PhilGEPS Website 

(https://www.philgeps.gov.ph/) is now up and running.  

You may now access the following online facilities: 

 Registration  

 Platinum Membership Upgrade 

 Virtual Store 

 

Furthermore, starting 1 December 2020, all Procuring 

Entities are advised to post their procurement opportunities 

through this portal https://notices.philgeps.gov.ph. 

Registered Merchants may now access the facility to search 

and browse opportunities posted in the aforementioned 

portal. 

 

And please be informed that the PhilGEPS Alternative 

Posting Tool (https://notices.ps-philgeps.gov.ph/main/) will 

only be accessible for search and view of the procurement 

opportunities and for the posting of awards posted from 1 

November 2020 until 27 November 2020. 

 

Thank you! 

 

https://www.philgeps.gov.ph/
https://notices.philgeps.gov.ph/
https://notices.ps-philgeps.gov.ph/main/

